
CMS has learned that Karol Madera obtains coerced apologies under threat, and 
later attempts to use them as evidence that complainants against him have 
submitted “unsubstantiated information” about him. Below, see correspondence 
between Daniel L. Jeswald, a Viet Nam war veteran and complainant in the Karol 
Madera hate propaganda case and Richard Brunton, webmaster of the Southgate 
Amateur Radio Club in the U.K.

-------------- Forwarded Message: -------------- 

-----Original Message----- 
From: W4NTI
Sent: 24 December 2005 23:08 
To: editor@southgatearc.org; richardbrunton@enfield.ac.uk 
Subject: Contact Us Enquiry 

name: Daniel L. Jeswald 

callsign: W4NTI 

email: w4nti@xxx 

comments: Why are you apologizing to VE7KFM? He wrote that paper. Are 
you saying you AGREE with Karol Madera, VE7KFM? 
 
 
Dan/W4NTI 



----- Original Message ----- 

From: "Richard Brunton" 

To: W4NTI

Sent: Sunday, December 25, 2005 12:46 AM 

Subject: RE: Contact Us Enquiry 

Hi Dan.. 

Unfortunately, I was forced by our club committee to take the article off 
and to issue an apology. ve7kfm had apparently threatened to sue over the matter and the 
committee panicked and I've been asked to steer clear 
of the whole subject. I'm afraid that my hands are now tied. 

Thanks for your support though. 

Regards 

Richard - g4tut 

From: "Dan/W4NTI" 
To: "Richard Brunton" <richard@richardbrunton.plus.com> 
Subject: Re: Contact Us Enquiry 
Date: Sun, 25 Dec 2005 21:11:06 +0000 

Thank you for your candor. This is his tactic. He can do and say whatever 
he likes and slander anyone he chooses. However if one counters at all then 
you are a jammer, etc. etc. Karol is one sick individual. 

Hope you had a Merry Christmas 

Dan/W4NTI 

mailto:richard@richardbrunton.plus.com

